
A REMINDER ABOUT  PROPER CONTAINER PLACEMENT:

• Please place containers at the curb by 6:00 a.m.

• Place containers two (2) feet apart with lids opening towards street

• Place containers at least (3) feet from cars, trees and mailboxes
   (Our truck arms need clear overhead access to empty containers)

• Place wheels as close as possible to the curb or edge of road

Please remove containers from the curb as soon as possible after collection.


